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July 21, 2022 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 

Re: Website Enhancements 
 
In an effort to provide more efficient access to information, the North Carolina Rate Bureau (NCRB) is pleased 
to announce enhancements to the reference material on the NCRB website and integration of North 
Carolina’s filed and approved classification codes, phraseologies, and statistical codes into NCCI’s Class Look-
Up application.  
 
The Workers Compensation Endorsements & Policy Forms page of the NCRB website has been enhanced to 
include detailed instructions for each endorsement along with updated copyright dates for each state-specific 
form beginning with number WC 32 XX XX and WC 89 XX XX. There has not been any change to any 
endorsement numbers or endorsement content with this release.  
 
Additionally, the North Carolina Rate Bureau partnered with NCCI to integrate the Bureau’s approved 
classification codes, phraseologies, and statistical codes into NCCI’s Class Code Look-Up application.  
 
We hope this enhancement and integration allows for improved efficiency when utilizing North Carolina 
forms and class code information. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the NCRB Information Center at 919-582-1056 or via email at 
support@ncrb.org.   
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Jarred Chappell 
 
Chief Operating Officer 
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